
March 30, 2022

Shiloh Rainy

Joseph & Theresa Nicolai

In June 2020 we contacted Seeking Shalom Acres in search of a female Great Pyrenees puppy that I came 
across on the Shalom Acres website.  Melody contacted us back in promptly and we discussed that we have a 
female senior mixed GP (GP & Spaniel) and were looking for another female companion to perk her up.  We 
filled out an application and kept our fingers crossed for consideration.  Melody then offered us “Rainy”.  The 
adoption process was smooth and professional.  We live in Delaware which was a 6-hour drive to Virginia and 
Melody stayed in constant contact with us with updates before and on adoption day.  We arrived for the meet 
& greet and was presented a healthy, beautiful, bouncy pup.  Melody had all the puppy’s papers in order and 
took the time to explain Rainy’s current care with an emphasis on holistic treatment & diet. It was a great 
adoption experience from the beginning to end.  We named our pup Shiloh Rainy & have kept in touch with 
Melody these past 2 years and have enjoyed her friendship. Shiloh is now full grown at almost 2 years (and 
90lbs) and is healthy, strong, beautiful, and incredibly smart.  She has a huge personality exhibiting humor, 
guardianship, curiosity, and companionship to our senior mix GP, 2 cats and to ourselves, children and 6 
grandchildren making her a valued family member.  I look forward to each and everyday with our big floofy girl!
Thank you to Seeking Shalom Acres, Melody and family for enriching our lives through Shiloh, friendship and 
being a trusted breeder. 


